
Revelation Project Name:
Date:

criteria pnts

Theme / 
Thorough

fully captured an 
essential aspects of 

Revelation

solid theme work but 
missing details or 

theme chosen is minor 
point; missing 
information on 

expressed theme

theme work missing 
details. theme chosen 

is minor point and lacks 
originality; needs more 
images/text explanatory 

to theme

has basic theme (overy 
broad or simplistic); 

missing information; not 
major point; needs 
much more work

theme is simplistic or 
too broad; not well 

carried out; 
disorganized

_____

30 22 14 6 0

Organization
Information is very 

organized with clear 
delineation.

Information is mostly 
organized with fairly 

clear delineation. Some 
questionable placement 

of elements

Information is 
somewhat organized 

with random elements.

Information is barely 
organized or appears 

random.

The information 
appears to be 
disorganized.

_____

15 12 9 6 3

Use & Variety 
of Images

all graphics are related 
to topic & make it easier 
to understand, images 

are diverse (color & 
size)

all graphics are related 
to the topic amd most 

make it easier to 
understand. Some 

diversity

most graphics relate to 
the topic. Images are 

homogeneous or 
limited diversity

some graphics relate to 
the topic. Images are 

limited in diversity

graphics do not seem to 
relate to subject matter 

and no diversity
_____

15 12 9 6 3

Originality
work is original 

(cropped out); drawn; 
creative

some work is simply 
drawn from internet 

searches or has little 
effort in images (just 
"splattered" on page)

most of work is original 
(cropped out); drawn; 
creative; some work 

shows simple cut and 
paste (internet)

some work is original 
(cropped out, etc). 
number of bits are 
taken from internet 

without much thought.

needs much work and 
revision. _____

20 16 12 8 4

Neatness & 
Layout

images are all trim and 
work is neatly done 
(where appropriate); 

info is in focus & easily 
viewed; full size poster 

format

most images are all trim 
and work  neat (where 
appropriate); info is in 
focus & easily viewed; 

smaller size poster

half of work is not 
cropped well, or glued 
well; info is fairly easy 

to follow visually; 
smaller size poster

significant amount of 
work is sloppy; info is 

somewhat easy to 
follow visually; smaller 

size poster

project appears 
unfinished on many 

aspects
_____

15 12 9 6 3

Mechanical
no grammatical, 

spelling, or punctuation 
errors

average 1 error/page average 2 errors/page average 3 errors/page more than 3 
errors/page _____

5 4 3 2 1

Extra
full powerpoint show, 
and other media  to 

show or illustrate 

Selected powerpoint 
slides, or other media  
to engage audience

Few extra aids or 
simple audio or video 

clip

one extra audio or PPT 
or such to go with 

project
nothing extra _____

Total Score _____ / _____


